


and businesses. But right now, FPL is attempting the largest rate increase in Florida history locking customers
into higher bills by raising rates nearly 18-20%, increasing fees and minimum monthly bills, and denying
customers helpful options to make bills more affordable. Approving a $2 billion rate increase now creates a
crisis within a crisis for so many Floridians and the Public Service Commission should reject these requests.

Please prioritize Florida families and vote NO to increasing utility rates!
Sincerely,

Lisa Mazzola
Imazzola@tampabay.rr.com 33612





